
Reflection on Gratitude and Growth
Realizing that we are completing the third quarter of our
school year this month, on March 14, I want to take this
opportunity to share a sincere “thank you” for your
continued efforts in supporting everything we do at
Metairie Academy. During the next two weeks, we will
continue to “Monitor our Mustangs,” indicating how we
are growing and where we need more refined efforts.
Your cooperation in both academic and behavioral
progress for our students is appreciated and I welcome
your feedback. We depend on this important partnership
in keeping our outstanding educational community
STRONG! 
When you have questions, remember to communicate
with your child, the teachers and staff, & me to BEST
support your Mustang. If you feel the need to discuss
your child’s progress, please schedule an appointment
for a conference*. Email the teacher and/or call the
office at 833-5539.
 *If you would like an appointment on March dates
(March 19-20-21-JPS calendar dates), please contact
the teacher via email and/or a phone call to the office.
We ask that you schedule a conference if there is a
concern you would like to discuss. Report Cards will be
sent home on Tuesday, March 18
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Our Great GALA Group is getting
ready for the GALA, April 5

How can you join the fun & 
support our school?

Be a sponsor! Donate items! Purchase a
Ticket to attend! Sell the Raffle Tickets!
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Important Dates

GRADES 3, 4, & 5-LEAP TESTING
APRIL 2025!

LEAP Testing (Computer Based Test CBT)
Thank you to the families who took advantage
of the LEAP information session in January!
Please listen and look for additional updates
from your CHILD and the teachers! 

Take time to browse the resources located @ 
https://www.louisianabelieves.com/

resources/library/practice-tests

3rd, 4th and 5th grade will begin the LEAP online
assessment with sessions scheduled in ELA,
Math, Science & Social Studies, beginning the
week of April 22nd.

March 13 - Co-op Meeting

March 13- March Birthday Lunch

March 14 - End of 3rd Quarter

March 18 - Report Cards

March 18 - Men’s Club Meeting

March 21 - Lots of Socks Day

March 24 - GALA Group Meeting

March 25 - Talented Art and Music Reception

@ The National WWII Museum

March 26 - Spring Pictures

March 26 - The Wizard of Oz Production

April 2 - Bake Sale

April 5 - Gala/Auction Fundraiser Event 

Mrs Babin



Heads Up! April 14-17 is STEAM WEEK- Fun with a
Purpose!

Our students will enjoy many activities in April,
developed to showcase science, technology,

engineering, art, & math. We are grateful to have MANY
scheduled educational activities & demonstrations,
including schoolwide STEM tasks for ALL students.

STEAM day will be on April 17th which will invite our
5th graders to showcase projects for us! 

We are Lead Learners!!

Production begins March 26, 2025

Lots of Socks!

Celebrate with us on March 21st.
Wear your favorite socks as we

celebrate everything that makes us
different, and yet the same.

Students may wear colorful socks to
show awareness for World Downs

Syndrome Day.


